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Dear Families, 

Well, what a topsy turvy week this has turned out to be! 

It has been truly wonderful to see our Arts Immersion Exhibition’s this week. We are so grateful to Kellie and Glynis who 

have worked with students since last term to develop these pieces of work. We will continue to share this with our 

community via Facebook and Instagram.  

We are having a whole school focus on “nude food” – our students have identified this as a focus! We are so proud of 

the efforts of families to bring “’nude food” to school. This helps our environment, our playground and our health. We 

will be doing further work together on this as the year progresses.  

Please note that masks are still mandatory inside and outside. We ask that if you are entering the Admin Office that you 

use the QR code and abide by the restrictions numbers of people allowed in that space.  

Please adhere to social distancing restrictions and prompt pick ups at the gate. Our school and staff are required by the 

DET to abide by these Operational Guidelines that are put in place by the Victorian government.  

The Parent Opinion Survey has been sent out to families.  We encourage all families to fill in this survey to assist us with 

future planning. It only takes about 10 minutes and is anonymous.  

Unwell Children: 

If a child becomes unwell during the day, they must be collected from school as soon as possible. Please keep your child 

at home until they are well again. Remind your child to practice good hand hygiene and wash their hands. For further 

details please see further details at the back of this newsletter.  

Wet Clothing: 

Some children are getting very muddy at lunch and recess. Please talk to your child/ren about staying out of 

wed/muddy puddles. We have put some areas of the school yard “out of bounds” on wet days. Please ensure your 

child/ren have a jacket for rainy days. We try to ensure children/ren are able to get out each day for some fresh air and 

a run around.  

2022 Enrolments: 

We are beginning to plan our 2022 Transition Program for our new Foundation students next year. At this stage we are 

not able to do school tours onsite. If you know anyone who is enrolling with us next year, please ask them to contact the 

school directly for an enrolment pack on 03 – 5332 3646. 

Wellbeing: 

We continue to focus on Wellbeing, for our students, staff and wider community. This means following the correct 

hygiene and restrictions measures. It also means ensuring we are looking after ourselves through good sleep habits, 

good eating habits and getting outside for fresh air and sunshine when it is here.  

Upcoming Events                                                
Edible Insect(Tech School) Excursion                    16th August 
Werribee Zoo excursion F/1 Students                  30th August                                                                    
Father’s Day Stall                                                      1st September 
School Photo Day                                                     3rd September                                             
Lal Lal Falls Excursion                                               3rd September 
Student Free Day                                                      7th September 
Grade 5/6 Ardoch Excursion                                   Postponed  
                                                         
 
 
                                                                                      
 
                                   
 

         
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tech School 

 (Edible Insect excursion) 
forms are due back 

tomorrow. 

 

 

 



Available services: 

There are a range of services available to support families, including;  

The Orange Door 

1800 219 819 

cha@orangedoor.vic.gov.au  

21 Armstrong Street North 

Ballarat, 3350 

CAFS (Child and Family Services)  

52 Grant Street 

Phone: 1800 692 237 

Head Space 

28 Camp Street, Ballarat Victoria 3350 

03 5304 4777 

If you require help accessing these services, please contact Wellbeing Co-ordinator - Leah Lacny to assist. There are 

further details regarding services in this Newsletter.  

 

School Photos and School Uniform: 

Wearing school uniform is compulsory at Mount Pleasant Primary School. Wearing a uniform develops a sense of 

belonging and promotes equality in our learning community, assists in student safety by ensuring staff are able to 

identify children when on local walks and excursions, and reduces clothing costs over time. School photos are this term 

and all students are required to wear a clean school jumper for their class photo.  

 

Pick Up Times and After School Care: 

A reminder that school pick up time is between 3.15pm and 3.30pm. We kindly request that families observe these 

times. We are lucky to have on site After School Care that you can book your child/ren into if you need a later pick up 

time. Contact Extend directly on: 1300 366 437  

Kate Robinson 

Principal 

 

I respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Victoria and pay respect to the ongoing living 

cultures of First Peoples.                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

Werribee Zoo excursion 

On Monday August 30th F/1 students are headed to Werribee Zoo! 
 
As part of Inquiry this term, students have been learning about the different continents and the animals that inhabit them.  
At the Zoo, students will be participating in a program called ‘African Village’ which gives students the chance to learn 
about life for people in a village in Africa and how villagers live side-by-side with wildlife. They will also explore the Zoo and 
take part in a safari ride. 
Students will need to bring morning tea, lunch, and a water bottle.  
Due to our disrupted swimming program last term, the school is covering the cost of the bus for us, which makes this 
excursion possible. 
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YEAR 2/3 UPDATE.  

We have started Term 3 learning about space! As a class we 

have been able to mesmerize all the planets in order. We also 

made our own space mobiles to display in our classroom and 

they look great! Coming back from Remote Learning our 2/3õs 

treated ourselves to fruit kebabs, we had so much fun making 

these! Here are some photos of our learni ng. 

 

 

 

 

 

    5/6 News 

We warmly welcomed our 5/6 students back from remote 

learning by catching up over a hot chocolate, students used this 

time to reconnect and recharge with conversation cards. We later 

explored techniques for when we feel stressed or worried. It was 

great to explore helpful strategies to assist us when things feel 

out of our control. So lovely to have our classroom filled with 

laughter and learning again! Mrs Dean. 

 

 

 
 

 

  

             

 

 

 

   

 

 

   
Lunch Orders    
                                                            
Our school canteen service – provided by Free Range Catering –has resumed and operates every 
Wednesday. A price list is attached to this week’s newsletter. 
 
Parents are reminded that their child’s name and order must be clearly written on the order then sticky 
taped to a brown paper bag (NO staples for safety reasons). The correct amount of money should be 
included with a separate order required for each child. Children should ensure that their orders are placed 
in the appropriate container in their classroom at the commencement of the school day. 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  

The School photographs will be taken on Friday 3rd September.  Personalised student envelopes must be returned with 

payment on the day of photographs and all students are required to be in full school uniform. 

If anyone would like a family photograph, please collect a separate family envelope from the general office. 
Please remember … 

On photo day, please send your child to school with: 
1. A completed envelope (even if not placing an order or ordering online) 
2. Best school clothes including school jumper. 
3. Their very best smile 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Excursion Form Reminder 

All excursions are subject to covid restrictions. Excursion 

forms are to be returned by the return date. Please 

check your child’s bag regularly for forms being sent 

home. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


